David Purkerson

I would like to add my voice to those who are speaking out to oppose the siting of a methanol plant
ANYWHERE in the Pacific Northwest. This is contrary to our NW values and will compromise the
environment my family has lived in and respected since 1859. There is no amount of money that
would change my mind. Nobody that loves the Pacific Northwest would even consider this. Please
do not build a methanol plant in Washington state or anywhere in the Pacific Northwest. Sincerely,
D. N. Purkerson



